
Town of Chaplin 
Request For Sealed Bid 

Asphalt Paving Services FY 2022-2023 
 

Chaplin Public Works Department is requesting bids from contractors to provide asphalt paving 
and shimming services for the Town of Chaplin.  Said services will include various shimming and 
paving as requested on various roads within town. 
 
A copy of this RFB can be obtained from the Town of Chaplin by emailing 
assistant@chaplinct.org until the expiration date of this solicitation. It is incumbent upon the 
Respondent to check the Town website for additional information and/or addendums. Copies 
of this RFB can also be obtained from Town of Chaplin, Town Hall, 495 Phoenixville Road, 
Chaplin CT 06235. If you have any questions, please call the contact identified above as it 
relates to your concern.  Questions regarding the scope of services must be submitted to the 
Public Works Contact, David Stone at (860) 455-0030 or cell (860) 576-2574 prior to the 
deadline on Tuesday, May 24th at 2:30 pm. 
 
Bids are due prior to Tuesday, May 24th at 2:30 pm and must be delivered or mailed to First 
Selectman’s Office located at 495 Phoenixville Rd. Chaplin, CT 06235.   

 
Late Bids will not be accepted 

 


